
 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 10:39 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Annette Fraleigh

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
For your review,

I feel most people will focus on the pandemic and say that it's been hard on everyone, therefor we should not
increase distribution.  But I say, with or without a pandemic there is hardly a job out there for the common employee
to make a living wage.  We should not be increasing ANYTHING until we can help support the majority of people
where they are at now. Not give them more to try and handle financially.

-- Attachment --




